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My name is Kasey Huber, and I am very much in support of SB 1590 to restore public 

access for towed sports In the Newberg Pool. As a mom who enjoys recreating on 

the river and taking my kids out to do paddle sports and do towed sports, it has been 

heartbreaking to see these bans on families being able to do towed sports on the 

river.   

 

We have also seen what it’s done to other parts of the river, as it’s pushing more and 

more boaters into a smaller area on the lower river, making congestion worse.    

 

I ask you to please support SB 1590 and stand up for public access on our 

waterways.  


